
 

 

 

 

Happy March Panda families! The 

months just seem to fly by but we are so 

excited for warmer weather!   

Last month, our Pandas really 

enjoyed our love, kindness, and friendship 

theme. Our theme for March will be 

Transportation and Occupations. We will 

be learning about the kinds of ways people 

get around and what different types of 

jobs there are! We will also be celebrating 

Dr. Seuss’ birthday with lots of reading and 

practicing rhyming.  

 

 

 

 

Thank you for always giving us so 

much support. We greatly appreciate you 

all! 

 

The Panda Team,  

Erica, Vicki, and Megan 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 

 

-Now that we have our Class Dojo set 

up, we would still like for you all to relay 

any important messages through the 

office. We will only be checking our 

Class Dojo during our planning day 

(Thursday), unless there is something 

important, we have to post which will be 

at the end of the work day. Thank you!   
 

Upcoming Events 

 
-On Friday, March 13th, we will be having 

our Garden Party from 4:30-7:30. Come 

help us get the garden beds ready for 

planting. We will have drinks and snacks 

available. There will be no childcare 

provided but children are more than 

welcome to help.  
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